
ADDITIONAL DROP-IN SESSIONS FOR 
BESSBOROUGH ROAD 

POSTED: 09/01/2018 

We will be holding additional drop-in sessions on the Bessborough Road 
development at the Roehampton Parish Hall from 4pm-8pm on Thursday 18 
January and from 11am – 2pm on Saturday 20 January 2018. 

This will be another opportunity to meet the project team and view the 
display boards from the drop-in sessions held in December 2017. Feel free to 
attend for however long you like, members of our team will be on-hand to 
answer any questions you have about the Bessborough Road development. 

If you would like any further information in the meantime, or are unable to 
attend the additional drop-in sessions, the display boards are available to 
download and view here, and physical copies are available in the 
Roehampton Library. 

You can also get in touch in the following ways: 

By telephone on 020 7397 5212 

By email: info@AltonEstateRegen.co.uk 

By post: FREEPOST ALTON ESTATE REGEN 

Simply write “FREEPOST ALTON ESTATE REGEN” on an envelope – no stamp, 
or other address information is required. 
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